
                                                                                  
May 2023

Dear Parkway Manor Families,

Our Art Show and 5th Grade Spring Chorus Concert is coming up on Thursday,     
May 25 and we wanted to take this opportunity to give you some information about 
the event…

~The Art Show starts at 6:30 pm. Every student will have artwork featured.

~The 5th Grade Spring Chorus Concert starts at 7:00 pm in the gym. 

~Family and friends are all invited to attend.

Specific concert information will be given to 5th Grade students. If you have 
any further questions about the event, please contact Mrs. Kuhns at 
kuhnsm@parklandsd.org or Mrs. Meyers at meyersm@parklandsd.org. We’re 
really excited for our Art Show and 5th Grade Spring Chorus Concert, we hope you 
can join us and we look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Marcie Kuhns    &    Mrs. Michelle Meyers    
     Art Teacher            Vocal Music Teacher


